## TruckeeRiverFund

Enhancing and protecting our water resources

Public Meeting:

## The Truckee River Fund Symposium

Thursday, February 16 9:30 a.m. – 2:30 p.m. McKinley Arts and Culture Center 925 Riverside Dr., Reno

The purpose of this symposium is to educate representatives from government, non-profit and educational organizations or agencies seeking assistance with the implementation of projects that align with the goals of The Truckee River Fund (The Fund). Truckee Meadows Water Authority (TMWA) established The Fund in 2004 at the Community Foundation of Western Nevada with the exclusive purpose of funding projects that protect and enhance the water quality and water resources of the Truckee River, or its watershed.

Those wishing to attend the symposium can contact Chris Askin by email: caskin@cfwnv.org or phone: 775.333.5499. More information on The Truckee River Fund and the symposium can be found on the website www.truckeeriverfund.org.

Please direct questions to Chris Askin at caskin@cfwnv.org.

